



12th July 2023

RE: Weather forecast

Dear Clubs,

We are aware that the current forecast indicates some unfavourable conditions for this weekend. The championships race committee is monitoring the weather forecast closely.

At present, the plan is to continue with the intended schedule. If the weather forecast deteriorates to a point whereby conditions are deemed to be unsafe, the committee may take a decision to alter the schedule in order to allow for the safest racing conditions.

This may include an earlier start time or later finish time however the intention of the committee is to keep the planned schedule intact. Any changes to the race schedule will be communicated in advance via the [club contacts WhatsApp group](#) and via the Rowing Ireland website.

Regards,

David Breen

Irish Rowing Championships Regatta Committee Secretary

0852855499

champssecretary@rowingireland.ie